
From: Kelly Maloney
To: Scott Hall
Subject: FW:
Date: Wednesday, December 26, 2012 9:56:37 AM
Attachments: DOC122112-12212012160551.pdf

-----Original Message-----
From: Kelly Maloney
Sent: Wednesday, December 26, 2012 9:55 AM
To: 'Steven_Shepard@fws.gov'; 'Jeff Murphy'
Subject:

Gentlemen,

Pursuant to the requirements of the Stillwater Blasting Plan, please find, attached to this email, the
monitoring results from test blasts conducted at the Stillwater Project tailrace on December 21, 2012.

Thank you,
Kelly Maloney
Project Licensing Coordinator
Kleinschmidt
141 Main Street, P.O. Box 650
Pittsfield, Maine 04967
Office: (207) 416-1271
Kelly.Maloney@KleinschmidtUSA.com
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